
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IS JUST 4 DAYS AWAY. FOR THOSE WONDERING WHAT 

TO WRITE TO A RADIO STATION ABOUT, HERE ARE SOME EXAMPLES FROM OUR SPRING 

LETTER MONTH: 

[LYNN]  I have been listening to you for 27 years now, full time for the last 10 since we moved up here 

and before that on weekends when we were up here.  We are blessed to support you with monthly 

automatic contributions. 

[ISAAC]  Dear WRVM Staff, I enjoy listening to morning watch. I also love the jokes no matter how corny 

the jokes are. It's a great way to start a new day. I also listen from 5 p.m. and later. I love the radio 

adventure programs. 102.7 FM is what my car radio is set to.  I do enjoy the music that WRVM plays. I 

also enjoy the events and concerts that are held. May God bless WRVM and the staff. Thanks for another 

great year. 

[DEBBIE]  Dear WRVM Radio: Thank you for being "the Voice of our Master". We appreciate all 

the music played. We have gone on a few of the trips: The Creation Museum/The Arc, the 50th 

anniversary program in Green Bay, and the Women's Conference. Each has been a blessing to 

us. We will be sending in a donation in the snail mail, but wanted to have you receive this letter 

before the end of the month. Your station is so appreciated. It is our station of choice and we 

share it with all of our friends, family and those in need. God Bless. 

[DENNIS – DENMARK]  Hello, Just a quick thanks to the whole staff at WRVM wonderful 

programing and music.  I'm always grateful. Thanks again. 

[STEVE – OCONTO]  Thank you thank you thank you. I love you and the station so much. I listen on my 

way to work at 6 am. I listen in my kitchen while I cook and wash the dishes. I have been listening for 40 

years. I am 47 and plan on listening for 40 more. 

THE WRVM WEBSITE CAN BE VERY HELPFUL AS YOU LOOK FOR INFORMATION ABOUT 

THE STATION OR SOMETHING YOU HEARD. BE SURE TO CHECK IT OUT. WHILE THERE 

YOU CAN PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS FOR THE UPCOMING BOOTH BROTHERS CONCERT OR 

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE WRVM BUS TOURS WE OFFER. AND WITH LETTER MONTH IN 

MIND, YOU CAN WRITE YOUR LETTER TO US IN OUR GUESTBOOK. OR SEND YOUR LETTER 

AND A GIFT BY CLICKING ON ‘DONATE TO WRVM’ AND WRITE YOUR LETTER IN THE 

COMMENTS BOX. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


